August 23, 2017

Dear Parents of VPK Students,

The Early Learning Coalition may have contacted you stating that HRSR Catholic School does not qualify for the VPK program and to relocate your child to another school.

<u>Please disregard this message</u>. There was a small technicality, which has been corrected, and we are in full compliance with the VPK program.

We are sorry for this inconvenience and please contact the school with any question.

Yours in Christ through Mary, Mrs. Ilma Ninnette Lozano Principal